Only A Short Time Left
To Participate

(NAPSA)—The Alzheimer’s
Disease Cooperative Study, a
group of research centers spon-
sored by the U.S. Government’s
National Institute on Aging, is
conducting a research study called
CLASP (Cholesterol Lowering
Agent to Slow Progression of
Alzheimer’s Disease) to find out
more about the effect of simvas-
tatin on Alzheimer’s Disease.

CLASP is a randomized, pla-
cebo-controlled research study.
Half of the par-
ticipants will be
assigned at ran-
dom to receive
the experimen-
tal drug, the
other half will
receive placebo (inactive pill). Par-
ticipants will be monitored and
assessed regularly by physicians
and qualified health care profes-
sionals throughout the study. Cho-
lesterol-lowering drugs (also
called “statins”) are effective
weapons in the fight against heart
disease. Now some evidence sug-
gests that statins may also be able
to slow the devastating effects of
Alzheimer’s disease on the brain.

The CLASP trial accepts volun-
teers who:

* Have mild to moderate Alz-
heimer’s Disease;

* Are age 50 or older;

* Speak English or Spanish;

* Do not currently take or need
cholesterol lowering drugs; and

e Have a study partner—a
friend or relative who can accom-
pany the volunteer to all clinic
visits and answer questions about
him/her.

If you would like more informa-
tion or have family or friends who
might be interested in participat-
ing in this research study, please
call the Alzheimer's Disease
Education & Referral Center at 1-
800-438-4380. ADCS research
clinics are located throughout the
country.






